# Catholic Women's League

The regular meeting of St. Martin of Tours C.W.L. was held Monday, March 13 at 8:00 p.m.

Delores chaired the meeting in Sharyn's absence; a moment of private reflection was held in the memory of Geraldine.

Lillian gave the Scripture Reading, a Reflection.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read by Marilyn, followed by the treasures report by Diane. The correspondence was read by Delores with a Thank You from our Ontario Provincial C.W.L. President, Margaret Tipping, for the Holy Childhood for our recent contribution from the school children stressing. Christian Philosophy in our schools.

An invitation from St. Peter's Catholic Church in Thunder Bay to attend their first meeting as a new Council of the Catholic Womens League on April 10.

Delores, our Historian read Article 11; sections 6 and 7, the duties of the National Secretary and Treasurer, being on person, and of Past President who serves

as a consultant.

The World Day of Prayer held on March 3 was well attended by women of our 3 churches. The collection being sent to the Womens Inter Church Council of Canada. Following the service Tea and lunch was served by Marilyn and her committee.

On Saturday Feb. 25, Marilyn, Mary and Evelyn took 20 alter servers bowling and to lunch in appreciation for their service. The Junque Sale held March 9 was a success with the profit from this going to the Armenian Earthquake survivors, through the workers of Mother Thersa. The surplus of articles were donated to the Boy Scouts Rumage Sale being held April 22.

Evelyn and her committee will be in charge of the entertainment for Birchwood Terrace Residents April Birthday Party.

March 25 is the Feast of the Annunciation and a Special Day is being planned at a later date.

A donation is to be made be made to the McCausland Hospital Auxiliary towards the Life Line

System.

An invitation to attend the Annual Dioceases Convention being held in Atikokan May 2, 3 and 4 was received.

The Annual Meeting will be held in April with the nominations taking place.

Anyone with used stamps may give these to Anna McKie and used eye glasses to Diane Polesky.

Father Campbell urged everyone to come out and participate in

the Holy Week Ceremonies. Father Tony Turner of Thunder Bay will attend our May meeting and speak on Annulments.

At the close of the meeting lunch was served by Diane and her committee.



The Beta Sigma Phi held its "Basket O'Blarney" draw last Friday. Winner of the party pack was Carolea Kenney. The draw took place at Hodder's Jewelers. Photo by Connie Sodaro

## Canadians invited to visit Taiwan

The China Youth Corps of Taiwan is again inviting young Canadians aged 20 - 40 to participate in he 1989 International Youth and Study Tour to Taiwan.

The tour is a unique opportunity to get to know our second largest Asian trade partner for the cost of the return air fare only (about \$1100 - 1300 depending on point of departure) and to meet youth delegates from around the world.

All costs of the program in Taiwan are borne by the China Youth Corps, a non- profit public welfare organization, which runs Taiwan's Youth Hostels and Youth Activity Centres.

This is only the second year that we have been asked to invite young Canadians to participate, and publicity is very limited.

The chances for acceptance into the program, therefore, are excellent for any young person that has shown a positive community leadership and can provide

#### **INCOME TAX** RETURNS Prepared

Contact

**DAVID FALZETTA** in Terrace Bay 825-9471

an appropriate letter of recommendation from a respected person in the community.

The purpose of the tour is for young people from around the world to exchange ideas on youth affairs and, of course, to get to know the island of Taiwan, its culture, history, trade relationships and political structure.

Preferred candidates will be from the fields of education (teachers, students, youth guidance personnel,) leaders of social organizations, leaders in political

Completed applications must be delivered no later than April 25, 1989 along with a completed Health Certificate.

## Cancer can be

Please give generously.



beaten.

Happy **30th** Birthday Rick & Ron (Or is that Ron & Rick?)



#### Terrace Bay Chiropractic Office

OPEN DAILY

9:00 a.m.

3 Highland Cres Terrace Bay 825-3297

## Birth Announcement

Mario & Janice Veneziano are pleased to announce the safe arrival of their daughter

Jillian Kathleen

Born March 1, 1989 Weighing 8 lbs. 11 ozs. Proud grandparents are

Frank & Carmela Veneziano of Schreiber and Mr. Floyd Liebrock of Kenora and Mrs. Marge Desrosiers of Terrace Bay. Special thanks to Tanya & Reno, Dr. Raczycki & the nursing staff of McCausland Hospital. Also thanks to Dr. De Valle, Dr. Hartford & the maternity floor of McKellar General Hospital.

### Visiting Thunder Bay? Shopping? Skiing?

Find comfort at

#### Paradise Motel

\* Very clean rooms at Budget rates

Daily &/or weekly rates

\* Close to all major attractions

Variety of family restaurants within one block

\* Reservations - phone ahead (807) 577-8686

Dianne Koivumaa (mgr) 221 W. Arthur Street (Highway 11-17B) Thunder Bay. Ontario P7E 5P7

You didn't buy an imitation GM vehicle. Don't buy imitation sheet metal parts for it.



Only genuine GM sheet metal parts are manufactured and primed to GM's precise specifications. They don't need special fitting or involve extra labour costs. We only use genuine GM body parts - The Expert Choice.



The expert choice. SPADONI BROS. LTD. Schreiber 824-2244